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25.06.25 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we begin to look ahead to the new academic year, we wanted to share some important updates 
about our classes and staffing for September 2025. You will find below the classes for next year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to let you know that Mr Michael Aslet will be joining us to cover Miss Jones’ maternity 
leave. Mr Aslet has already spent some time in school getting to know the children and staff, and 
we’re confident he’ll be a great addition to our team in the short term.  

Year Current Class New Class  Teacher 

3 New J1 J1 Mrs Evans/ Mrs Jones 

3 New J2 J2 Mrs Phillips 

3 New J3 J3 Mrs Davies 

4 Current J1 J4 Mr Evans 

4 Current J3 J5 Miss Stoakes 

4 Current J2  J6 Mrs Pugh 

5 Current J6 J7 Mrs Mitchell 

5 Current J4 J8 Mr Davies 

5 Current J5 J9 Mr Aslet 

6 Current J7 J10 Mr Watkins 

6 Current J8 J11 Mrs Card 

6 Current J9 J12 Mrs Fletcher 

Sunshine Mrs Porter 

Rainbows Mrs Rothwell 
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We’re also delighted to welcome Mrs Tracey Davies, who will be joining us as an additional teacher for 
one year.  

Step Up Day – Monday 30th June 
On Monday 30th June, we will be holding our cluster ‘Step Up’ Day. All pupils will spend the day with 
their new teachers in their new classrooms.  

Year 6 pupils who will be attending Bryntirion Comprehensive in September will visit the school on this 
day. Any Year 6 pupils not transitioning to Bryntirion Comprehensive will attend our school as usual. 

Wishing you all a smooth end to the school year and a restful summer when it arrives. 

Warm regards, 

Mrs K Green 

Headteacher  
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